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Granting physician status to FNP’s and PA’s but denying Doctors of Chiropractic that 

same title is discriminatory. Chiropractic education is a rigorous doctoral program that 

includes a significant amount of training — much more so than that of PA’s and 

FNP’s. Evaluating the curriculum of all these professions is crucial when determining 

decisions such as this. As a professor in a doctor of chiropractic program, I am very 

familiar with the rigor and comprehensiveness for DC’s in their education. Please 

consider this position of opposition prior to finalizing this.  


